
Bulkley Valley Quad Riders 

Meeting Date: May 9, 2012 at 7:30 PM 

Attendance: Bill Myers, Eugene Becker, Merrilyn Coles, Ed Hinchliffe, Dave Tolton, Doug Hawkins, Ted 
Cullis, Lorraine Cullis, Collin Annett, Terry Mackay, Trish Oosterhoff, Lloyd Kilback 

Guests: Pierre Cote 

Old Business:  

Dates for work on Moricetown/Suskwa Bridge are as follows: 

May 12&13 meet at Safeway parking lot at 0700hrs. 

May 17&18 meet at Safeway parking lot at 0800hrs 

        The 24foot stringers for the bridge will be ordered from Smithers Lumber. Colin will look after that.                       
The rest of the material required for the bridge has been donated by the Recreation Sites and Trails. 
That includes some money for Nails and pins. 

Job Descriptions for the Executive and Directors where read out by Eugene. Motion passed that Job              
descriptions where available and to leave as is. 

Phone number of club members. Bill suggested that to put numbers on the web site and make them 
pass word protected would be quite a job. Decided to leave till next meeting to discuss further. 

Media contact will be Terry and Lloyd. 

Intensive Motorised Area: Ben Heemskerk from Recreation Sites and Trails will attend next meeting 
to discuss with the club. 

Schedule Rides for May and June. Still need to decide. 

Insurance discount is available from Western Financial Group for club members. 

New Business: 

Ramp update: Ed gave a summary of RAMP progress. Have one more meeting to attend then the 
draft document will be completed and presented to the Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board 
on May 22, 2012. 

Partnership with Recreation Sites and Trails: Lloyd gave a brief outline and will ask Ben Heemskerk 
with Rec Sites and Trails to attend a meeting and provide more information. 

Account Balance: As of May 9, 2012- $7,238.99 

Next meeting: June 13, 7:30 pm 

 


